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

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2023

Dear Oceanport Neighbor/Resident/Property Owner,                              

     We hope this mailing finds you well.  It is that time of year again and the Port-Au-Peck Fire Company 

(PAPFC) is conducting our annual fund drive to maintain a readiness posture to rapidly respond to incidents  

and emergencies throughout our Oceanport community. 

     As a  100% VOLUNTEER non-profit organization,  PAPFC, a member of the Oceanport Fire Department, 

provides valuable fire service protection to the residents and property owners of our community, 24 hours a  

day, 7 days a week. Our personnel are well-trained, dedicated individuals who give freely of their time and 

efforts to provide you and your family with the best fire protection possible. Members attend approximately 

28 drills per year to enhance their skills in the utilization and operations of all firefighting equipment, as well  

as continue to learn the latest firefighting techniques in response to emerging technologies. Last year our 

dedicated individuals responded to over 218 emergency incidents.  

     As with any volunteer organization, we have recurring operating and maintenance expenses. As a non-

profit  organization  in  our  108th year  of  dedicated  service  to  the  community,  we  depend  on  you,  our 

Oceanport community, for donations to address these expenses. The time has come again to reach out to  

you for your generous tax-deductible donation. 

     Your generosity in past fund drives has enabled our Fire Company to provide you with the continued fire  

protection you have grown accustomed to and we ask for your continued support to help keep our Fire  

Company solvent. 

PLEASE NOTE: This is the only official fund drive of the Port-Au-Peck Fire Company

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Members of the Port-Au-Peck Chemical Hose Company #1 

*************************************************************************

*Reminder, Santa will visit the home of all registered children with a gift, on SATURDAY, 

DECEMBER 21, 2024 between the hours of 10:00am - 5:00pm (Rain Date: DECEMBER 22, 2024). 

PLEASE RETURN BELOW FORM IN THE PROVIDED RETURN ENVELOPE BY DECEMBER 1, 2024. 

SANTA CLAUS REGISTRATION FORM

To ensure Santa’s  Visit,  we ask  that  you provide the information requested below for  any of  your  

children who will be NINE (9) years old or younger in December 2024. If you would like Santa to provide  

an additional gift for an older Child, please provide a well-marked gift to Santa’s helpers upon arrival.  


VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY

433 Myrtle Avenue, Oceanport, New Jersey 07757          www.portaupeckfire.org

Tel: 732-229-9771 • Fax: 732-483-6199 • Emergency Dial 911



      
        
     




        
             


         

             
  
             

 






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Dear Oceanport Neighbor/Resident/Property Owner,                               

     We hope this mailing finds you well.  It is that time of year again and the Port-Au-Peck Fire Company 
(PAPFC) is conducting our annual fund drive to maintain a readiness posture to rapidly respond to 
incidents and emergencies throughout our Oceanport community.  
 
     As a 100% VOLUNTEER non-profit organization, PAPFC, a member of the Oceanport Fire Department, 
provides valuable fire service protection to the residents and property owners of our community, 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week. Our personnel are well-trained, dedicated individuals who give freely of 
their time and efforts to provide you and your family with the best fire protection possible. Members 
attend approximately 28 drills per year to enhance their skills in the utilization and operations of all 
firefighting equipment, as well as continue to learn the latest firefighting techniques in response to 
emerging technologies. Last year our dedicated individuals responded to over 218 emergency incidents.   

     As with any volunteer organization, we have recurring operating and maintenance expenses. As a 
non-profit organization in our 108th year of dedicated service to the community, we depend on you, our 
Oceanport community, for donations to address these expenses. The time has come again to reach out 
to you for your generous tax-deductible donation.  

     Your generosity in past fund drives has enabled our Fire Company to provide you with the continued 
fire protection you have grown accustomed to and we ask for your continued support to help keep our 
Fire Company solvent.  

PLEASE NOTE: This is the only official fund drive of the Port-Au-Peck Fire Company 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Members of the Port-Au-Peck Chemical Hose Company #1  
************************************************************************* 

*Reminder, Santa will visit the home of all registered children with a gift, on SATURDAY,  
DECEMBER 21, 2024 between the hours of 10:00am - 5:00pm (Rain Date: DECEMBER 22, 2024).  
PLEASE RETURN BELOW FORM IN THE PROVIDED RETURN ENVELOPE BY DECEMBER 1, 2024.  

 

SANTA CLAUS REGISTRATION FORM 

To ensure Santa’s Visit, we ask that you provide the information requested below for any of your 
children who will be NINE (9) years old or younger in December 2024. If you would like Santa to provide 
an additional gift for an older Child, please provide a well-marked gift to Santa’s helpers upon arrival.   
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